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We would like to welcome the new children who have joined our Afternoon Nursery. We are sure that they will be made to feel welcome by all of our families.  
Thank you, from all the Nursery staff. 
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Please take a minute to read our latest newsletter. It is great to see the children settled back into Nursery. This term we are likely to see a lot of cold, wet and icy weather. As part of the Early Years curriculum, children play outside in all weather conditions. Please can you ensure that your child wears suitable clothing for playing outside such as a warm waterproof 


coat, gloves, hat, scarf and wellies. In order to help us keep track


of children’s clothing, please could you check you have named it 


all – thank you. 








       Marvellous Me Books








Thank you for returning your child’s Marvellous Me book. We have enjoyed sharing these with the children and talking about the lovely things that they got up to during their Christmas break. The children have also enjoyed sharing facts about arctic animals. 











Stay and Play 








We will be hosting a Stay and Play session where you can come in and play with your child and have the opportunity to talk about how your child is progressing. 


Stay and Play will be held on 


Wednesday 6th February 2019. See additional letter for more information. 








                                            Nursery Rhymes         





Our topic this half term is Nursery Rhymes. Each week we will look at a new rhyme in detail as well as sharing other rhymes at story time. At home, please encourage your child to join in as you sing and tell nursery rhymes. These rhymes are incredibly important and teach very many skills, such as the basic structure of stories as well as early phonic and number skills. We will also be continuing to look at seasons and how they change. In addition to our main topic, we will be celebrating Chinese New Year by tasting a range of foods and making our own dragon dances. 











